As an adult registered voter in Oregon | am formally expressing my opposition to bill HB4145.
This bill is an egregious overreach by the Oregon Legislature. The original bill is Draconian and
this additional expansion is ridiculous. It allows nearly anyone who has a grudge against anyone
else to claim a prior sexual relationship and allows the local Law Enforcement to come in without
a hearing and confiscate all firearms owned by the person accused.

This violates the Oregon Constitutional right to Keep and Arms, Article 1 section 27. | am formally
stating my total opposition to this unacceptable overreach by the Governor and Legislature.

Patricia Schieber
Retired Industrial Security Manager
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